
 

What we recycle at The Prince of Wales School 

Crisp packets 

 

Pringle tubes 

 

Cracker and biscuit wrappers 

 

Soft and hard plastics  

 

Empty baby food pouches 

 

Toothpaste and brushes  

 

We also accept old writing instruments 
such as biros, highlighters and fountain 

pens.  

Please save your old batteries for us.  

 
Recycling can be taken to your child's classroom, given to Mrs Thorpe in Y3, 
placed in the Eco Shed or in the box in the foyer by the office. ​The more 
recycling we get the more points we will receive! So please do encourage 
other family members to recycle the above at The Prince of Wales School.  


